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February 8, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Cathy Carrigan 
16242 Poplar St. 
Brighton, CO  80602 
 
Re: No Further Action, Complaint CT-01, Signal Reservoir No. 1, Permit No. M-2017-013 
 
Dear Ms. Carrigan: 
 
On January 26, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your noise 
complaint regarding Signal Reservoir No. 1, M2017-013. The conducted an inspection at the site on 
February 3, 2021 and determined that mining activities have not begun at the site to date. Noise issues 
are not under the Division’s jurisdiction but your complaint was sent to Adams County which does have 
jurisdiction. Therefore the Division will take no further action and will consider your complaint resolved.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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